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27th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The Drama Department are delighted to invite Yr. 10, 11, and 13 students to see a production of The Woman in 
Black at The Lighthouse, Poole on 23rd November’ 23. The cost of the trip will be £31  payable by 1st November, 
via Wisepay, which includes the ticket and return mini bus journey. However, if you have any financial concerns, 
please contact us and we will endeavour to make a suitable arrangement for payment. 
On the day of the trip we will leave school at 1.50pm, to allow students to have their lunch, and return school 
by 5.30pm. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Ms Giselle Sinnott,  
Drama Leader. 
 
 
                                             The Woman in Black 
 
My son/ daughter* ________________________________________ tutor group________ 
wishes to attend The Woman In Black on 23rd November ‘23 
 
Payment will be made by 1st November via WisePay  
 
Emergency contact number:___________________________ 
 
Signed _____________________________ Parent/Carer 
 
 
 
*Please delete as appropriate. 
 


